
Greenbrook Gator Newsletter
September 18, 2020

From Mr. G’s Office:  While this year has been different than any other, I want to 
thank all parents, students & teachers for all of their hard work making this year a 
success. Everyone here at Greenbrook is working hard to create a fun and engaging 
remote learning experience. Please remember that all teachers are using Seesaw to 
communicate as well as email and phone. Often time Seesaw is the best way to get a 
response, if you need help getting your Seesaw parent/family account set up, contact 
your child’s teacher or the Greenbrook office.

An important note about attendance.
- If you child(ren) is ever going to miss school, even when we are remote, please 
make sure you call the school office and notify their teachers.

As always please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.  



Greenbrook Material Pick-up
Material pick-up is very important. Each week teachers will be giving out 
materials to help their students succeed. If the set times do not work for 

you, please contact the Greenbrook School office.

Drive-up Material Pick-up 
Monday, September 21 

ALL GRADE LEVELS
 from 11:15-5:30 at Greenbrook.

**Please wear a mask while picking up materials**



Drive-up Chromebook Tech Support
We will be hosting another tech support day. Please sign up ahead of 
time for drive-up tech support if you have experienced any issues with 

your child’s chromebook.

Wednesday, September 23
from 2:00PM-6:00PM at Spring Wood Middle School.

Click the link below to sign up for an appointment
http://bit.ly/ChromebookSupport9-23-2020

http://bit.ly/ChromebookSupport9-23-2020


Important Dates
Saturday, September 19, 2020 @ 10:00AM - 
Walk with  Mayor Craig at Greenbrook School
Monday, September 21, 2020 - Material Pick-up
Friday, September 25, 2020 - Chicago Bears 
Day

*Material pick up on Sept. 21 for ALL GRADE 
LEVELS. 

Food Pick-up & Delivery is every Monday, Wednesday 
& Friday.



Greenbrook School Zoom Class Expectations
BE IN A QUIET 

PLACE
-Find a quiet place to work

-Avoid distractions

STAY FOCUSED
-Eat & drink only during snack 

time, breaks & lunch
-Turn off TV, phones, games 

etc.

BE PREPARED

-Computer charged
-Camera on

-Materials ready

FOLLOW 
DIRECTIONS
-Raise your hand to 

speak
-Listen to your teacher

PARTICIPATION
-Be focused

-Eyes on your teacher
-Mute yourself when not 

speaking

PRESENTATION
-Be dressed 
appropriately

-Be ready to learn

BE AWARE
When your camera or 

microphone is on, everyone 
can see and hear everything 

in the room you are in.

Parent Tips:
- We know this is not easy, we appreciate your patience and 

support while working with teachers.
- Remember when your children are on Zoom, everything around 

them could possibly be seen or heard (even from a distance).
- Please give your children the opportunity to try and complete 

tasks on their own, before assisting them. Our goal is to build 
student’s problem-solving skills and lead to independence.

BE 
RESPECTFUL

-Be kind
-Use polite words

Other helpful hints:
- Remember to use your 5 nonverbal signals
- Say “please” & “thank you”
- Be patient
- Have fun!



Stay Healthy & Move with Mayor Craig
Join us 
TOMORROW @ 
10:00 AM at 
Greenbrook 
School to walk 
with Mayor Craig!




